SAN BERNARDINO

COUNTY COVID-19 Response

Industry Guidance for Pumpkin Patches

The State currently allows outdoor retail sales in San Bernardino County,
pumpkin patches as outdoor retail sales locations may operate under the
State retail guidance, https://files.covid19.ca.gov/pdf/guidance-retail--en.pdf.

The State does not currently allow amusement park rides of any kind or other
high-touch/close contact attractions, including animal rides, petting zoos,
slides, bounce houses, and ball pits.

The County Department of Public Health will not permit the operation of
Temporary Food Facilities. Mobile food facilities with permits could be
considered as an option. These would include food trucks, catering, sidewalk
vending, and farmers’ markets certified by the County Agricultural
Commissioner.

Dining areas must be established outdoors and follow State guidance,
https://files.covid19.ca.gov/pdf/qguidance-outdoor-restaurants--en.pdf.

Outdoor games, mazes, and other activities will be evaluated on a case-by-
case basis by the County Environmental Health Services Division.

Municipalities have the ability to implement stricter standards. Pumpkin
patch operators are urged to consult with the County Department of Public
Health by calling 909-387-3911 before opening to ensure their plans are in
compliance with State Health Orders. The County will enforce State Health
Orders within the County’s jurisdiction.

Violations of State Health Orders can be reported by calling 909-387-3911 or
visiting the County’s COVID-19 website at https://sbcovid19.com.
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